
H1N1 VIRUS INFORMATION 
 

The Oklahoma State Department of Health has provided the following link for information concerning the 
H1N1 virus. 

http://www.cdc.gov/swineflu/swineflu_you.htm 
  

For information via telephone, contact the H1N1 virus hotline at 1-866-278-7134. 
  

The U.S. Department of Homeland Security is providing regular updates via their website at: 
http://www.dhs.gov/xprepresp/programs/swine-flu.shtm 
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